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Dy. Chief Minister, Punjab
Chandigarh

““wf
) Dated : 31’)(11’)»

Letter of Appreciation

SUKHBIR SINGH BADAL
Tel. No, 0172-2742477 (O)

It gives me immense pleasure to appreciate your
contribution in making the website of Vigilance Bureau, Punjab
operational. This website would give another plaiform for the public to

' directly interact with the Vigilance Bureau and file complaints online. It
is also found to be informative and user-friendly. Launching of this
website would definitely take us closer to the Punjab Government's
resolve in ushering administrative reforms in the State.

| wish you the very best and hope you would work
earnestly in all your future endeavors.

e G 4
(Sukhbir Singh Badal)

Dr. H.S.Rai,

Dean (Consultancy),

Guru Nanak Engineering College,
Ludhiana.




